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LEARNING TOGETHER, ACHIEVING THE EXTRAORDINARY! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
1st February 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Sadly, Mrs Jordan will be leaving us at February half-term to teach at a school nearer to her 
home.   
 
Mrs Baker will continue to teach Robin Class each Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday and 
Mrs Payne, who is already a teacher within our school, will teach the children on a 
Wednesday.  Mrs Payne will be visiting Robin Class next week to meet the children. 
 
I am sure you will all join us in wishing Mrs Jordan all the best for the future.   
 
If you have any concerns please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Potter 
 

Mrs N. Potter 
Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Old Down Close, Kempshott, Basingstoke, RG22 5LL 

Tel: 01256 461795 or 01256 331347 

Website:  

 
 
 

www.kempshottinfants.com 
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